
 

! 
DON’T MISS IT! 

THURSDAY 

Sept 26th 
4:30 - 6:00 pm 

 

OPEN HOUSE 
CHILD DEVELOPMENT 

 
The staff and students of the Child Development Center would like to invite 
children, parents, and family members to an Open House to celebrate the 
beginning of a new year! Bring family & friends and see what’s happening in your 
child’s classroom, chat with your child’s teachers, meet other program families, 
make new friends, and help us create relationships and develop a sense of 
community among all involved with our Center. See you there! 
 

NO RSVP NEEDED • WWW.MIRACOSTA.EDU/CHILDDEV 
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